
Wording of Proposed Rules on Static Water Level Measurements 
 
 

During a lengthy discussion with a stakeholder, three items were identified that both 
John Seifert and I feel would enhance the integrity of the static water level 
measurement protocol being proposed. The three items for your consideration are: 
 
E-line Measurement Protocol 
 
13.  If the well is determined to in recovery phase or does not fall within the .05’  

variance, the static water level measurement obtained will not be entered into the 
District database. 

 
 Steel Tape Measurement Protocol 
 
12.  If the well is determined to in recovery phase or does not fall within the .05’  

variance, the static water level measurement obtained will not be entered into the 
District database.  

 
Airline Measurement Protocol 
 
16.  Pressure gauges used to determine static water levels will be calibrated as per  
       the manufacturer’s recommendations. 
 
 
 
It is the recommendation of the General Manager the Board adopt the above 
wording for the specific protocol listed in addition to adopted proposed wording 
already being considered. 


